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AL AIN UNIVERSITY

Apr 23, 2024

A workshop entitled; Introduction to Arduino

The College of Engineering at Al Ain University (Abu Dhabi Campus), in collaboration with Al
Taj Al Aaly Electronics Company, proudly announces the successful completion of the
"Introduction to Arduino” presented by Eng. Mohammad Amarneh and moderated by Eng. Huda
Al Heeh.

The Workshop immersed participants in hands-on learning, focusing on practical circuit design.
Attendees, including students from various majors, delved into programming and circuitry,
gaining valuable skills for future projects.
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